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Sport Relief 2020 
 
 
 

Monday 2nd March 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At North Elmham School, we are all really excited to be taking part in Sport Relief 2020! As one of the UK’s                      
biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to get active, raise money and change                 
lives. This year, Sport Relief will be taking place in our school on Friday 13th March. 
 
On Friday 13th March, we will have a Sport Relief Day and to do our bit and raise money we will be holding a                        
‘JustDance-a-thon’. Each class will take part throughout the day and we would like to invite children to dress                  
up in sporting outfits for the day (examples are PE kits, football kits, rugby kits and athletic leggings) in return                    
for a suggested donation of £1 per person, which will go to Sport Relief.  
 
Money raised for Sport Relief will go towards helping people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the                   
UK and across the world's poorest countries. To learn more about how Sport Relief spend the money raised                  
please visit sportrelief.com/schools. 
 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Sport Relief,                    
whilst encouraging our children to lead a healthy, active lifestyle!  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Hunter & North Elmham School Council 
 


